
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
Economic Development Act 2012 

Notice of the Southport Priority Development Area Development 
Scheme amendment  
 
Under section 69 of the Economic Development Act 2012 notice is given that on 22 
July 2022 the amendment of the Southport Priority Development Area (PDA) 
Development Scheme took effect.   
 
PDA development applications over land in the Southport PDA are now assessed 
against the Southport PDA Development Scheme, 22 July 2022.  
 

The Southport PDA Development scheme as amended may be viewed on the Economic 
Development Queensland website at www.edq.qld.gov.au and the City of Gold Coast 
Website at www.goldcoast.qld.gov.au 
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